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For immediate release - September 11, 2023
GOOD FOOD FOR THOSE DOING GOOD

Cobb Collaborative is a non-profit organization whose vision is, “Cobb County partners working
together to create opportunities for all people to thrive.” When Collaborative Executive Director,
Irene Barton, met Keylan Mitchell of MOOYAH Mableton the two of them connected and
collaborated on an idea to highlight and celebrate local nonprofits doing good work in Cobb
County. “Good Food for Those Doing Good” is a quarterly recognition for which Cobb
Collaborative member nonprofits are nominated to win a “burger bar” for up to 25 people
courtesy of MOOYAH.

“Good Food For Those Doing Good” officially kicked off in Q3 2023 and the first selected
winner was the Tommy Nobis Center. Keylan Mitchell, owner of MOOYAH, said, “My wife
Erika and I opened MOOYAH Mableton with the goal of partnering with and serving
organizations that improve our community. We are honored to begin our new partnership, Good
Food for those Doing Good, with Cobb Collaborative because it gives us the opportunity to
thank our social services professionals who work tirelessly to enrich our community. It was a
pleasure serving The Academy at Tommy Nobis Center and we look forward to the next Burger
Bar.”

Tommy Nobis Center was honored with the MOOYAH burger bar on September 5, 2023.
MOOQOYAH provided lunch for participants of TNC’s Program called The Academy. Monica E.
Oliveira, Manager of Development at TNC, said, “Since the launch of The Academy program at
Tommy Nobis Center, our students and staff have put in a tremendous amount of effort, working
diligently to reach the next steps on their professional journey. MOOYAH not only provided a
delicious lunch, but also a special time for our students and staff to connect further through
fellowship and celebration of their accomplishments. Our students were really looking forward
to the Burger Bar and it definitely did not disappoint!” Cobb Collaborative Executive Director,
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Irene Barton, added, “We are always happy to make connections between people and between
agencies. It was obvious from the students' faces that they were very excited about the lunch, and
we appreciate Keylan for being inspired to do this.”

Nominations for Q4 2023 “Good Food For Those Doing Good” will open on September 20 with
nominations due by 5:00PM EST on October 21, 2023. More information, including nomination
guidelines, can be found online at bit.ly/CC-MOOYAH



